
PERSONAL  WATER  CRAFT

Personal Water Craft, commonly known as jet-skis are not permitted to launch
from the central slipway at Dymchurch.  

Personal Water Craft are permitted to launch at High Knocke Slipway, accessible
via the Martello Tower no.25 Car Park, the entrance is opposite Tesco Express
and on the same side as the Ocean Public House.

Alternatively,  The Varne Boat Club at Greatstone offers launching of personal
water  craft  and  has  good  facilities  to  meet  user  needs.  Contact:
www.varneboatclub.co.uk

Personal watercraft users please read the following notice:

DYMCHURCH  CENTRAL SLIPWAY

Dymchurch cental beach is very popular during the summer season and
many demands are made on the beach and sea by different user groups.

The  second slipway at  High Knocke,  Dymchurch is  now open –     Jet-Ski
users are requested to use the second slipway and not the central slipway.

 It is in everyone’s interest and safety that these guidelines are respected:

• The central slipway is for the public to launch and recover
boats and is also a route for  persons on foot using the
beach.

• The central slipway must be kept free of obstruction at all
times.

• No parking of vehicles, trailers or Jet-skis  allowed on the
central slipway or beach.

• Only one vehicle can use the central slipway at any one
time.

• Personal  Watercraft  users,  are  requested  to  use  the
slipway at High Knocke.



• Personal  Watercraft  Trailers  can  be  left  on  the  rough
ground at the top of the Martello Tower car park, close to
the High Knocke Slipway

• Personal  watercraft  users  should  use  High  Knocke
slipway.  IN  NO CIRCUMSTANCES  ARE  THEY ALLOWED
TO ENTER THE AREA OF WATER WITHIN THE LINE OF
BUOYS by central beach.

• The  Jet-ski  Byelaws  will  be  enforced  and  users  are
reminded that the speed of their craft should not exceed 8
knots.

• Personal  Water  craft  can  be  re-fuelled  on  the  beach  by
High Knocke Slipway, but  NO FUEL IS TO BE KEPT ON
THE BEACH EITHER IN CANS OR IN JET-SKIS once re-
fuelling has taken place. 

Your co-operation is appreciated.
Clerk, Dymchurch Parish Council March 2014


